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 Isabel Monk INT2015/2091/P 12/05/2015  17:46:25 I am opposed to this application for the following reasons:  I believe the new front entrance and "green" 

wall would be unsightly, and out of keeping with the rest of the building.  I very much doubt that the 

"green" wall would be viable, owing to the lack of light in the area.  Trees planted there in the past 

failed to grow, as they received no direct sunlight.  We do not know what type of vegetation is 

envisaged in this plan: it would have to be evergreen, or the wall would be bare during winter, and 

would consequently act as a sounding board for any noise, thus exacerbating, rather than alleviating, 

the noise problem.  

I am also concerned about the noise that the lift would cause, especially at night.

The new loggia entrance would provide only single-file access to the building: how would people 

manage to evacuate The Generator in the instance of fire?  This is of particular importance when you 

bear in mind that the building now accommodates nearly four times as many people as it was originally 

built for.  Have the fire regulations been complied with?

If this planning application is granted, Would The Generator be able to use the proposed wall as a 

precedent for further extending the building?
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